
 

Dear Parents 

Our wonderful Year 3 and Year 4 children will be  having a special day of outdoor learning 
with a ’24 hour residential’ on site.  This will be delivered by Mr H from Outdoor 
experiences.  Our Year 3 and Year 4 children will have a day packed with fun activities (see 
below) followed by an overnight stay in a tent on the school field.  There will be at least 
three members of GPFS staff on site afterschool and throughout the night, in addition to Mr 
H and one of his staff.  The children will sleep in tents in groups of four and will only need to 
bring a sleeping bag and ground mat or blanket and a pillow.   

The 24 hour residential will take place on  

Year 3: Wednesday 13th July – Thursday 14th July. 

Year 4: Thursday 14th July – Friday 15th July. 

Costs and Permissions 

School will be covering the costs incurred for the day time activities.  We ask for an £11 
donation to cover the cost of the overnight stay. 

Activities 

Day 1  

9:15 – 4:25 

The children will be put into groups and will take part in the following activities 

 Activity 1 = 3D maps of the school site using natural materials and treasure hunt 
using their maps 

 Activity 2 = Orienteering 
 Activity 3 = Making clay nature models 
 Activity 4 = Archery (soft) 
 Activity 5 = Fire lighting and backwoods cooking 
 Activity 6 = Assault course  
 Activity 7 = Circus Training 

 

16:25 – 17:30 = Pizza Party and ice creams! There will be an alternative option for anyone 
who doesn’t like pizza. 

17:40 – 18:40 = Campfire songs and hot chocolate (hopefully with marshmallows!) 

18:40 – 19:00 = Free time 

19:00 – 20:30 = Silent Disco 

20:30 – 21:00 = Chill time by the fire before bed 



 

Day 2 

08:00 – 08:45 = Breakfast (cooked breakfast and cereal – supplied by Mr H) 

08:45 – 09:00 = Pack up personal items 

09:00 – 09:30 = Water battle in pyjamas! 

The children will then go into school and get changed into dry clothes, leaving school at the 
normal time. 

 
We will send out more information nearer the time (e.g. what the children need to 
pack/bring and the school staff who will be supporting). 

If you have any questions about the Year 3 Year 4 Adventure, please get in touch.  We are 
super excited about this fun opportunity and we are all looking forward to it! 

 

Mrs Lamb and the KS2 Team 

 

 

 


